
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                   April 20, 2018 
 
Jeramie D. Scott 
EPIC National Security Council 
1718 Connecticut Avenue, NW, Suite 200 
Washington, DC  20009 
 
RE: ICE FOIA Case No. 2018-ICLI-00014 Electronic Privacy Information Center (EPIC)  
       v. Department of Homeland Security, Case 1:18-cv-00043-TJK 
 
Dear  Mr. Scott: 
 
This letter is the final response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to U.S. 
Immigration and Customs Enforcement (ICE), dated October 2, 2017.  You have requested copies of 
the following records: 
 
All communications between the Presidential Advisory Commission on Election Integrity 
(“Commission”) and/or its Chair and/or the White House and ICE concerning the transfer of 
personal data from the agency to the Commission. 
 
ICE has conducted a search of the ICE’s Office of Principal Legal Advisor (OPLA) and the Director’s 
Office for records responsive to your request and no records responsive to your request were found. 
 
For your information, Congress excluded three discrete categories of law enforcement and national 
security records from the requirements of the FOIA.  See 5 U.S.C. § 552(c) (2006 & Supp. IV (2010).  
This response is limited to those records that are subject to the requirements of the FOIA.  This is a 
standard notification that is given to all our requesters and should not be taken as an indication that 
excluded records do, or do not, exist.  
 
If you need any further assistance or would like to discuss any aspect of your request, please contact 
the FOIA office and refer to FOIA case number 2018-ICLI-00014. You may send an e-mail to ice-
foia@ice.dhs.gov, call toll free (866) 633-1182, or you may contact our FOIA Public Liaison, 
Fernando Pineiro, in the same manner. 
 
       Sincerely, 

        
       Catrina M. Pavlik-Keenan 
       FOIA Officer 

U.S. Department of Homeland Security  
500 12th St. SW; STOP 5009 
Washington, DC 20546-5009 

 


